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The current mail in system in Oregon is the most fair and informative process I have 

seen. It is so nice to receive unbiased information on each candidate so that we can 

make a decision and then cast our vote via mail in or drop off ballot. After being a 

long time resident of Texas the Election Day on-site only voting method is out dated 

and limits access for many to vote. It is unfair in my opinion and many people are 

unable to take off work to make it to vote or simply do not have time to wait in the 

long lines as today’s world involves daycare, both spouses working, and very limited 

time to get to a polling station. Please do not pass a bill that will 100% result in less 

people having access to vote it literally makes no sense.  


